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'

Dear Parents

We are very excited to be starting our Splash sessions on Monday 20 May in our paddling pools. We will
be giving the children the opportunity to go into the pool to play and become more water confident.

We plan for the children to have at least two sessions a week in the paddling pool however times, days
and frequency may change so we ask that the children bring, every day, their water wear (swimming
costumes/bathers), a complete change of clothes and a towel. They do not need goggles as we will provide
water activities for them.

The children will be in the water supervised for a short period of time and will then resume normal
classroom activities. The children will be changed in separate boy/girl groups in the classroom.

The session will run until Thursday 20 June.

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours faithfully

Tracey Phillips
Foundation Stage Leader
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www.nordangliaeducation.com/our-schools/al-khor

Nord Anglia International School Al Khor
PO Box 60256
Al Khor, Qatar
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